
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) 
Bangalore 

 
 

NOTICE 

 
 

Subject: Annual Departmental Typing Test & Stenographer Skill Test Examination, 2023 is to 
be held in the 1st week of March, 2024 – Regarding 

 
 
 All the Departmental Candidates are hereby informed that the Annual Departmental Typing 
Test and Proficiency Test for Stenographers Examination, 2023 is tentatively to be held in 1st week of 
March, 2024. 
 
2. The Commission conducts the Annual Departmental Typing Test and Proficiency Test for 
Stenographers on Computer for the purpose of grant/release of Increments to the Departmental 
candidates only. 
 
3. Therefore, all Departmental candidates who are eligible and desire to apply for the above Skill 
Test may apply through proper channel and the applications duly verified by the concerned User 
Department may be forwarded to the Regional Director, Staff Selection Commission (KKR), 1st floor, 
E-Wing, Kendriya Sadan, Koramangala, Bangalore-560034. The last date for receipt of the application 
is 01.01.2024 
 
4. The dictation for Stenography Skill Test at the speed of (80/100/120 WPM) in Hindi & English 
both will be conducted through “Recorded Audio CD passage only. The candidates of Skill Test in Hindi 
Language can use Inscript OR Remington Keyboard outlays only. Keyboard outlays once opted for Skill 
Test cannot be changed during the examination. 
 

 
Sd/- 

(Sahas N.) 
Assistant Director 


